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Dependent Eligibility Verification Program 
 

For Newly Enrolled Dependents Only 
If you enroll a dependent in an Edward Jones medical plan for the first time (either during your 
first enrollment period or as the result of a family status change), you will be required to 
submit documents that verify that your dependent is eligible for medical coverage, as defined 
by the plan. 

 
After you enroll the new dependent, you'll receive in the mail a packet from Mercer, the 
company administering the program for us, with all of the information you'll need to complete 
the verification process. 

 
 

After you've received your Mercer packet in the mail, you can: 
 

• Contact the Mercer Service Center with questions or for assistance at 1-888-351-
0877, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., Central. (You will be required to 
provide the identification number listed on your Mercer packet [your Employee ID], to 
confirm your identity). 

 
• Visit the Mercer Dependent Eligibility Verification website. (Login information 

is explained in your Mercer packet). 
 

 

https://dependentverification.mercer.com/EDJ/client/default.aspx

